
St. Isidore Cluster Council 
Tuesday, April 28, 2015, at Visitation FF Center in Stacyville 

Approved Minutes 
 

Opening prayer led by Mark Koenigs. 
 
Attendance:  Mark Koenigs, Linda Stefl, Matt Hemann, Tony Brown, John Krebsbach, Charlie 
Heiderscheit, Jo Popp, Glenda Ross, Barb Brumm, Annette Uker, and Fr. Burkle.  Excused:  Bill 
Denner 
 
Meeting called to order by Vice-Chairperson, Mark Koenigs, at 8:04 p.m. 
 
Charlie Heiderscheit moved the January minutes be approved with the addition of Linda Stefl to 
the attendance as an excused absence.  John Krebsbach seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Committee Reports: 

x Faith Formation:  Written report submitted (see minutes from Feb. 3, 2015, Mar. 5, 2015, 
and Apr. 9, 2015) 

x Parish Life: Written report submitted (see minutes from Feb. 4, 2015) 
x Social Justice: Written report submitted (see minutes from Apr. 6, 2015) 
x Liturgy: Written report submitted (see minutes from Mar.17, 2015) 

 
Fr. Burkle Report:  A 6:00 p.m. Mass will be held on May 28, 2015, at Sacred Heart with a 
social time to follow recognizing Fr. Burkle’s 25th anniversary. Volunteers are needed to help 
make chili.  Information concerning Fr. Burkle’s ordination party will be in the May 3, 2015 
bulletin. 
 
Deanery Meeting Report:  A person from the Archdiocese came to the April meeting to go over 
disaster plans and check that each parish has a plan.  The plan lists what steps should be taken if 
a disaster occurs or if the church is needed as a site for disaster relief. 
 
Old Business:  An 8:00 a.m. Mass will be held at Visitation on Memorial Day. 
 
New Business:  Nominations forms for Parish Councils and Faith Formation Committee have 
been completed.  Lists of nominated persons were given to council members to contact to see if 
they are interested in being placed on the ballots.  Voting will be held on May 16/17, 2015, in 
each parish. 
 
Next meeting will be August 25, 2015, at 8:00 p.m. in Osage. 
 
Tony Brown moved the meeting be adjourned.  Meeting adjourned at 9:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Linda Stefl, secretary 


